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As a wildlife carer and someone who cares about our environment especially in relation to how 
our wildlife are being continually threatened and stressed due to loss of their habitats. This is 
especially important to protect our iconic koalas, they cannot be ‘translocated’ to suit 
development or logging in old growth forests. We cannot continue to allow huge road 
developments which go through known koala habitats. 
 
If governments do not take tnese concerns seriously, we will not have koalas in the wild in the 
next couple of generations. 
 
Stop logging in old growth koala forests NOW, do not sign any more agreements 
 
Save the only Chlamydia free koala colony in NSW at Appin/Campbelltown, put in place fauna 
protective measures to prevent roadkill on Appin Way. 
 
These are important measures or the current politicians will be remembered as those tnat 
ensured the loss of koalas in NSW. 


